
 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 
FROM THE DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

 
 
 
 

 

TO:  City of Margate Planning and Zoning Board 

 

FROM:  Robert Massarelli, AICP, Director of Development Services  

   

DATE:  May 7, 2019 

 

RE:  Planner’s Code of Ethics     

 

 

 

This presentation will be a review of the American Institute of Certified Planners Code of Ethics and 

Professional Conduct. This code is the staff’s guidance in how we are to perform our work. The purpose 

of the presentation is to inform the members of the Planning and Zoning Board on this matter and to give 

insight on the considerations the staff will be giving in our work.       


